
 

 
March 28, 2017 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
The Council on Aging board did not have a meeting during the previous 3 
months due to the weather and the safety to all of the elderly board 
members.  
Board meetings are being planned for April 20th, May 25th and June 22nd. 
here at the Senior Center at 10:30 AM.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Brian McCarthy 
 
Brian McCarthy 
Chairman 
 
 
Barbara A Lawlor 
 
Barbara A. Lawlor 
Director 
Hull Council on Aging 
blawlor@town.hull.ma.us 
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